

November 2016

Dear Parent/Guardian,

We are delighted to tell you that the Brine Leas Choir has been invited to sing carols outside Marks and Spencer in Nantwich for the Rotary Club on Friday 9th December 2016 from 10.00 – 11.00am.

Students and staff will walk down to Marks and Spencer at 9.30am and will walk back to school after the carol singing. Although students must be in their school uniform, they should bring a warm coat, hat and gloves as we will be singing outside.

If you wish for your child to participate in this event, please complete the permission slip and return it to the Drop Box by Wednesday 30th November 2016. I have also enclosed a Form C (Parental Permission Form). Please complete the form detailing any relevant medical issue your child may suffer from and return it with the payment and permission slip below. Please note, without this form being completed your child will be unable to attend the visit.

This is a lovely community event for the students and anyone can come and watch, so please feel free to join us and listen to the students sing.

Thank you for your on-going support and cooperation.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs G O'Donnell

Music Department

GOL/SJEBY

*.....

PERMISSION SLIP – Rotary Club carol singing Friday 9th December 2016 Mrs G O'Donnell. Return to the Drop Box no later than Wednesday 30th November 2016.

Signature of Parent/Guardian Date............

Headteacher: Mr Andrew Cliffe

Audlem Road, Nantwich Cheshire CW5 7DY

Tel. 01270 625663 Fax. 01270 610373 Email. info@brineleas.co.uk















www.brineleas.co.uk